
 

 
 

  
    

 

 

 

  

 

  

       

      

      

  

      

      

  

         

         

   

        

  

 

          

  

 
  

 

California Public Employees’ Retirement System 
P.O. Box 942715 | Sacramento, CA 94229-2715 
888 CalPERS (or 888-225-7377) | TTY: (877) 249-7442 
www.calpers.ca.gov 

Announcements 

Circular Letter 

January 24, 2020 

Circular Letter: 200-004-20 

Distribution: IV, V, VI, X, XII 

To: State Agencies, Agricultural Districts, Public Agencies, State Colleges and 

Universities, and County Superintendents of Schools 

Subject: California Public Employees’ Retirement Law (PERL) 2020 

Purpose 

The purpose of this Circular Letter is to inform you that the California Public Employees’ 

Retirement Law (PERL) has been published effective January 1, 2020. For your convenience, the 

PERL is available online at www.calpers.ca.gov. 

The books can be purchased through LexisNexis for $63 each (plus shipping and tax): 

• Access the LexisNexis Bookstore at www.lexisnexis.com/store/us/ and enter “calpers” in the 

search field; or 

• Call Michael Laliberte, toll free (800) 306-5230, extension 2478170, or email 

Michael.Laliberte@lexisnexis.com 

Questions 

If you have any questions, call our CalPERS Customer Contact Center at 

888 CalPERS (or 888-225-7377). 

Danny Brown, Chief 
Legislative Affairs Division 
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